Selectmen and Finance Meeting
April 8, 2022

In attendance: David P. Dufresne, Chair; Rich Eichacker, Vice-Chair

1) Open Meeting: 6:03 PM Mr. Veliz was not in this meeting.

2) Finance Committee FY 23 Budgets & Articles: Reported back to FinCom that we lowered
the amounts and are keeping $300,000.00 in free cash for any emergency. As we went through
each Article for the Annual Town meeting, they let us know if they agreed with them or not. If
they didn’t agree there was some discussion on why the Selectboard wanted to have that position
or that Article. At the end of the meeting there were only two articles that the FinCom didn’t
100% agree on. The selectmen still stand by that they are needed. That the Facilities
Maintenance Manager is needed so that we can keep track of the needs for all of the buildings.
Highway is taking on so much more that they need more help. More discussion on the school.
Talked about moving the town meeting to later in May but will run into a problem is they need to
postpone for any reason. So decided the wording would just be some Saturday in May.

3) Adjourn: Next meeting Saturday 4-16-22 at 9:00 AM Mr. Eichacker made a motion to
adjourn Mr. Dufresne 2™ AIF Adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted by: %Z/

Karen Dusty, Administrative Assistant Rich Eichacker, Vice-Chair




